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Shivangi Desai, a 22-year-old law student in her final year at
the prestigious Indian Law School (ILS) Pune, has achieved the
remarkable milestone of winning the national title of Miss
Charm India 2024. This esteemed title, organized under the
aegis of the Glamanand Group, led by visionary founder Mr.

https://www.internationalkhabar.com/shivangi-desai-crowned-miss-charm-india-2024-set-to-represent-india-on-the-global-stage/
https://www.internationalkhabar.com/shivangi-desai-crowned-miss-charm-india-2024-set-to-represent-india-on-the-global-stage/
https://www.internationalkhabar.com/shivangi-desai-crowned-miss-charm-india-2024-set-to-represent-india-on-the-global-stage/
https://www.internationalkhabar.com/shivangi-desai-crowned-miss-charm-india-2024-set-to-represent-india-on-the-global-stage/


Nikhil Anand, positions Shivangi to represent India on the
global stage at Miss Charm 2024, to be held in Vietnam this
December.

Shivangi Desai being crowned Ms Charm India 2024

The proud daughter of an Indian Naval Officer and a doctor,
Shivangi embodies a harmonious blend of beauty, intellect, and
determination. Her triumph not only brings immense pride to
her parents but also shines as a beacon of inspiration for her
hometown of Pune and beyond.

Shivangis journey into the pageant world began at the tender
age of 16 when she claimed the May Queen title in 2018 at the
RSI Army Institute in Pune. This early victory paved the way
for her stellar career, including prestigious accolades such
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as Miss Teen India North at Miss Teen Diva, Miss NDA, and 1st
Runner-Up at Miss Universe Gujarat, among others. A well-
rounded  individual,  Shivangi’s  upbringing  in  ten  different
schools across the country due to her fathers transferable job
has instilled in her a resilient spirit of adaptability and
discipline, hallmarks of her Armed Forces lineage.

In her commitment to promoting India’s rich heritage, Shivangi
has authored a book titled “Beyond the Usual”, a compelling
exploration of India’s hidden tourism gems. As an ambassador
of tourism and culture, her work aligns seamlessly with her
role on the international stage.

Shivangi’s preparation for Miss Charm India 2024 was guided by
Ms. Ritika Ramtri, esteemed Pageant Coach at The Tiara, and
supported by the expert mentorship of the Glamanand Supermodel
India team. This preparation refined her talents and poised
her for victory. Her extraordinary journey has also earned her
recognition in Bar & Bench, a leading law journal, where she
shared insights into balancing her dual passions for law and
pageantry. Notably, she aspires to become a leading Fashion,
Sports, and Entertainment lawyer, reflecting her ambition and
drive to excel in multiple domains.

An academic achiever, Shivangi has won numerous state and
national-level  moot  court  competitions,  authored  several
research papers, and completed prestigious internships with
top firms such as Trilegal and Khaitan & Co. Her multifaceted
accomplishments underscore her dedication to excellence, both
in academics and the world of glamour.

With  her  remarkable  achievements  and  indomitable  spirit,
Shivangi Desai is destined to leave a lasting impression on
the global stage at Miss Charm 2024, representing India with
grace, intelligence, and charm. Her journey is a testament to
the power of perseverance, passion, and purpose, and she is
poised to make an indelible mark wherever she goes.
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